
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 20, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO ARE ALREADY TIRED OF WINTER, HERE’S AN INTERESTING 

FACT THAT MIGHT BRING A SMILE TO YOUR FACE. THE START OF OUR SPRING LETTER 

MONTH IS LESS THAN 6 WEEKS AWAY. AND AS I MENTIONED YESTERDAY, OUR BUS TRIP 

TO BRANSON IS LESS THAN 2 MONTHS AWAY. YES, SPRING IS COMING! BUT I’M AFRAID 

WE HAVE A FEW MORE COLD NIGHTS AND DAYS BEFORE THEN. GOOD DAYS TO STAY 

INDOORS AND ENJOY THE RADIO. 

SPEAKING OF LETTER MONTHS, I STILL HAVE A NUMBER OF LETTERS FROM LAST 

SEPTEMBER I HAVEN’T SHARED WITH YOU YET. TODAY IS A GOOD DAY FOR THAT. 

[LINDA – PHELPS] WRVM has been a blessing to me for years, and I am so thankful for the app that 

allows me to listen when out of state. I enjoy all the programs, but especially love the music - I love 

listening to "Nightsounds" and "Songs in the Night". Thank you for all the years of ministry across the 

airwaves. 

[CHUCK – LISTENING TO THE EAGLE RIVER TRANSLATOR AT 107.1] Thank you for blessing 

and enhancing my walk daily! I have listened to your station pretty much 24/7 for the last 30 

years! In the winter or bad weather I pray for traveling protection and safety for all your staff 

as they travel to and from the station! 

[PETE – WITTENBERG] Dear WRVM staff, Thanks for being there and for all you offer. The main thing 

I listen for is your music. For the most part, it's really inspirational! Sandy Patty is another story, if you had 

a mouse problem in your house, her voice would probably chase ‘em all out!! Ha-ha, just my opinion! 

Keep up the good work 

I’VE HAD A FEW PEOPLE EXPRESS THEIR DISLIKE FOR SANDI PATTI’S VOICE. I FIND THAT 

VERY PUZZLING AS YEARS AGO SHE WAS ONE OF THE TOP ARTISTS IN CHRISTIAN MUSIC. 

I SUPPOSE MUSIC TASTES CHANGE OVER TIME. WHICH KEEPS OUR JOB OF SELECTING 

MUSIC CHALLENGING. WE DO OUR BEST TO SELECT MUSIC THAT FIRST HONORS THE 

LORD AND IS TRUE TO HIS WORD, HAS LYRICS YOU CAN HEAR AND UNDERSTAND OVER 

THE MUSIC AND SERVES TO HELP YOU IN YOUR WORSHIP OF THE LORD. 

YOUR FEEDBACK HELPS US IN MAKING THESE DECISIONS. THANK YOU FOR PRAYING FOR 

US AND FOR YOUR FINANCIAL SUPPORT TO HELP COVER THE EXPENSES OF 

BROADCASTING.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


